
 P & C Working Bee – hall cleaning tomorrow 
Thursday 9am 
 
Thank you to members of the P&C who are meeting tomorrow to spring clean the Buraja 
Recreation Ground. All parents are welcome to assist. Contact Bec for more information.  
 

New school resources  
 
These are some of the newly purchased resources bought for teaching and learning. We have 
new desktop computers, iPads and sporting equipment.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Aurora Virtual Opportunity Class 2023 
 
Congratulations to Edie who was successful in her application for the Aurora Virtual Opportunity 
Class in 2023. Edie will be participating in online extension activities next year in Year 5, while a 
student at Lowesdale Public School.  

The Aurora College Opportunity Class (OC) is a provision that is accessible to students who 
may not otherwise be able to access a current OC provision. 

Students will connect with teachers and classmates from around NSW through a virtual 
learning environment. Delivery of face-to-face synchronous lessons using Adobe Connect 
and a range of communication and collaboration platforms are used to support learning. 
Unlike other schools, our OC students remain at their current primary schools and engage in 
learning in collaboration with their home schools. 

In Year 5 and 6 (Stage 3), students will study these subjects as part of the OC program. 

• Mathematics 
• Science and Technology 
• STEM 
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Kindergarten Orientation 
 
Last Thursday Daisy and Farmer continued to try out 
different school activities during their Kindergarten 
Orientation session. They are pictured having a game 
of ‘Snakes & Ladders’. They will be joining us again 
tomorrow from 9-1pm. 

 
Staff Professional Learning 
  
Lowesdale Public School staff have been busy engaging in professional learning in preparation for 
the new K-2 English and Mathematics syllabi that become mandatory in 2023. 
 
Mrs Bruce has been completing additional financial training. 
 
Tomorrow Mrs Strachan will be attending the Hume Network Principal Meeting at Corowa High 
School. On Friday Mrs Strachan and Mr Southam will be working on the 2022/ 2023 LPS School 
Plan 
 

Reminders 
 
– Hats  

 
– Drink bottles 

 
– Mosquito repellent suggested   

  
– Return hall practice permission note 

 

 Upcoming Events Term 4 2022   
 

Thurs 10 Nov 2023 Kindergarten Orientation Sessions 9- 1pm 

Thurs 10 Nov Hume Principal Network Meeting CHS 

Fri 12 Nov  School Planning Session CHS  

Mon 21 Nov Life Education Van @LPS K-6 students 

Wed 23rd – Fri 25th Nov  Stage 3 Canberra Excursion 

Week 8  Year 6 to CHS all week  

Thurs 1st Dec  Presentation Night 6.45pm for 7pm start 

Week 10 Swim School   12- 16th December 

Friday 16th Dec  Last day of school for students 

Mon 19 & Tues 20 Dec Staff Development Days  
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